
For more information about the project or open house, please contact Angela Comstock at 
acomstock@jub.com or 208-762-8787.

WHEN:  Tuesday, June 11, 2019, 4-7 p.m.

WHERE:  Worley Highway District’s Kidd Island Shop 
6887 W. Kidd Island Road, Coeur d’Alene

WHAT: WHD plans to reconstruct Kidd Island Road 
from Highway 95 to the west leg of Hull Loop Road. 
This event is an informational follow-up to the first 
open house for the project, at which the public selected 
the preferred design concept. After additional study, 
environmental coordination, and property acquisitions, 
the project is now in the last design stage and scheduled 
for construction in 2020. 

This open house is an opportunity to learn about the final project design, provide input to a public 
hearing officer, meet the project team and ask questions. No formal presentation will be made, and 
light refreshments will be provided.
Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the public hearing should contact WHD 24 hours prior to the meeting at 
208-664-0483.
The District assures that no person shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin, or sex, as provided by Title VI of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964, and the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987 (Public Law 100.259) be excluded from participation in, be denied the 
benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity.

OPEN HOUSE
Kidd Island Road Reconstruction

Learn More. Ask Questions. Share Input.
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